
HALLOWEENHALLOWEEN
PARTYPARTY

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 29TH

October 12th
Thorndale Fire Company

Open House
6:30 PM - 8:30 PM



October 13th

Board of Commissioners
Meeting
7:30 PM



October 22nd

Meadow Seeding
Workshop

1:00 PM



October 27th
Board of Commissioners

Meeting
7:30 PM



 October 29th

Township Halloween
Party

1:00 PM



October 31st 
Trick-or-Treat

6:00 PM-8:00 PM



Mark Your 
Cal endar

October  2022

Sponsored by:
Caln Township

Parks and Recreation
& Shannon Cooper Dance

Academy

RAIN DATE: OCTOBER 30

 Location:
Caln 

Municipal Park
Thorndale

Costume contest, trunk-or-treat,
scavenger hunt, games, and more!

1:00 PM



Leaf vacuuming will begin the week of October 24.
Rather than bagging your leaves, you need only rake
them to the front of your property, immediately
adjacent to the road's edge. Leaves must be as close to
the road's edge as possible and not obstructed by
vehicles. Please DO NOT rake leaves into the street as
leaves could get washed into storm inlets during
inclement weather or can freeze to the roadway as we
get cooler temperatures.
Below is the schedule for this season's leaf pickup:

​Township leaf vacuuming begins "week" of the
following dates

 Week of October 24th and Week of November
7th for the Monday and Tuesday Trash
Customers.
Week of October 31st and Week of November
14th for the Wednesday and Thursday Trash
Customers.
Week of November 28th and Week of December
5th (Township Wide Clean Up)

There is no appointment necessary for this service




Leaf Vacuuming

On Planning
Commission agenda for
October 18.
Phase 2 (Pad Sites) -
Land Development Plan
submitted, reviewed,
and awaiting response.
Phase 1 (existing 
 building) -Grading and
stormwater permit
approved.
Conditional Use
application approved in
November 2021.

Conditional Use
Hearing scheduled for
October 27 @ 6:00 PM.
Land Development Plan
submitted and under
review. Scheduled for
Planning Commission
meeting on October 18.
Applicant submitted a
sketch plan for review
by the Township
Engineer and the
Planning Commission.
The plan proposes to
consolidate tax parcels
39-1-114 and 39-1-
114.1, construct a new
shared driveway
entrance off of Edges
Mill Road, and to
construct a new 41,000
sq ft flex building with
parking in the front and
loading areas in the
rear.

3205 Lincoln Highway
(Former Kmart building)

All-Fill, Inc. (4060 & 4102
Edges Mill Rd)

Upcoming
Developments

Remember - leaves that are placed in bags that
are NOT biodegradable bags will not be
collected.
PLEASE HAVE BAGS OUT AT THE CURB NO
LATER THAN 5:00 AM on your yard waste
collection day

Leaf Bag Collection
In addition to leaf vacuuming, A.J. Blosenski will
again be collecting leaves that are placed at the
curb in biodegradable bags as part of the bi-weekly
Yard Waste Collection Program.



Provide a way to work out negative feelings in a safe manner, as well as a forum for
discussion of important issues;
Strengthen bonds with young people in the community;
Promote the prevention of juvenile crime by building relationships;
Address concerns about the school-to-prison pipeline;
Prevent substance abuse and promote a healthy lifestyle; 
Discuss the question of “what if…” which haunts many individuals whose bad decisions
led to jail.

Just Ask Blue  (J.A.B.)
Caln township Police - Youth Mentoring Program




It shouldn’t come as a surprise that many young people just don’t trust cops. Or that
young people who lack good role models and guidance make bad choices, sometimes
leading to criminal behavior. 
For this very reason, the Caln Township Police Department is partnering with schools in
our community to provide the role models and mentoring these young adults need, all to
change lives, save at-risk youth from the consequences of criminal behavior, and improve
public safety at the same time. 
Our focus is to humanize the badge, address concerns of our young people, and build
relationships to help our young people stay on, or get onto, the right path in life. Saving
them from the consequences of criminal behavior can go a long way toward leading
successful, productive lives and reducing crime in the community.
J.A.B. Program goals:

For more information, and to partner with the Caln Township Police Department J.A.B.
Youth Mentoring Program, please call 610-383-1821.
 

Thorndale Volunteer Fire Company
Open House and Scavenger Hunt

October 12, 2022 from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM



Caln Township Police
Department News

October 31st 
6:00-8:00 PM



Caln Meadow Park
Wildflower Seeding Day

Volunteers Needed!

Join us for a Lawn -to-Meadow conversion
workshop and wildflower seeding volunteer

opportunity. 
Saturday, October 22nd at 1:00 PM

Caln Municipal Park - 253 Municipal Drive, Thorndale

Sign Up Required (spaces are limited)
Visit CalnTownship.org, call 610-384-0600
x148,  or aim your smartphone camera at
this QR code to sign up

Follow us on social media for daily
township news!

On Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter
@CalnTownship

Preschool Nature’s Explorers – “Creepy Creatures!” 
Tuesday, 10/11 at 10:30 AM. Indian Run Environmental Education Center will present a fun
program with live animals! This program is for ages 2-5.

Fall Book Sale at the Coatesville Library on October 14, 15 & 16 
This is a terrific way to support your local library! A large variety of books will be available for
you to browse. You can purchase books to give as gifts and find titles that you can enjoy on a
snowy day this winter! 

Fri., 10/14 = 10:00 AM – 6:00 PM, 
Sat., 10/15 = 9:00 AM – 6:00 PM, 
Sun., 10/16 = 12:00 PM – 5:00 PM

Tail Waggin’ Tutors, October 14, 21 & 29 at 11:00 AM 
Come to the library to meet our corgi friends from Therapy Dogs International! All ages are
welcome!

Upcoming Events at the Coatesville Library
See the full list of upcoming events at https://ccls.libcal.com/calendar/Coatesville

Rechargeable Batteries
Rechargeable Batteries should
never go in your recycling or
trash bins because they can
cause fires, damage machinery,
and put staff in danger. Stores
like Home Depot. Lowes, and
Staples offer free, safe
recycling for rechargeable
batteries. 

Single-use 
batteries can 
be thrown in
the trash.

https://ccls.libcal.com/calendar/Coatesville

